Regular Meeting of August 8, 2006

Mayor and Members of the City Council

REPORT OF BALLOT TABULATION RESULTS FOR THE PROPOSED LANDSCAPE AND STREET LIGHTING SUPPLEMENTAL MAINTENANCE DISTRICT

Recommendation: To receive and file.

Background:

At its meeting of July 25, 2006, the City Council conducted a public hearing on this matter and, after receiving public comments and additional ballots, closed the public hearing and authorized the City Clerk to oversee the tallying of all ballots received to take place in the first floor conference starting at 8 a.m. on July 26 until the tally is completed, noting that members of the public were welcome to observe the tabulation.

Assessment Ballot Tabulation Results:

48% favored the formation of the proposed supplemental assessment district. 52% opposed the formation of the proposed supplemental assessment district..

The attached document shows that the total number of ballots received was 2,867, with an assessment amount of \$69,235. There were 1,316 "yes" ballots, with an assessment amount of \$33,479, and 1,551 "no" ballots, with an assessment amount of \$35,756.

Noted:

Stephen Burrell, City Manager

City of Hermosa Beach Landscape and Street Lighting Supplemental Maintenance District

ASSESSMENT BALLOT TABULATION RESULTS

Total of Ballots Received	Total "Yes" Ballots	Total "No" Ballots
No. of Ballots: 2,867 Asmt Amt: \$ 69,235	No. of Ballots: 1316 Asmt Amt: \$ 33479	No. of Ballots: 1,55/ Asmt Amt: \$_35,756
	Asmt Amt Percent Yes: 48%	Asmt Amt Percent No: 52 %

Ballots tabulated by:

Harris & Associates

Carol Hill, Project Analyst

Date: 7/26/06